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1. Summary  
 
1.1 This report sets out for the Committee to note the response from Transport for London (TfL) to the 

Committee’s report, The State of the Underground. 

 
 
2. Recommendation 

 
2.1 That the Committee notes the response to its report: The State of the Underground 
 
 

3. Background  
 
3.1 The Transport Committee agreed in March 2011 to carry out an investigation into the state of the 

London Underground.  At its meeting on 11 October 2011, the Committee agreed its final report, 
The State of the Underground, following its investigation. The report is available at 
http://www.london.gov.uk/who-runs-london/the-london-assembly/publications.  

 
 

4. Issues for Consideration  
 
4.1 TfL’s response to the report was received in December 2011 and is attached as Appendix 1.   
 
 

5. Legal Implications 
 
5.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 
 

 
6. Financial Implications 
 
6.1 There are no financial implications to the GLA arising from this report. 
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List of appendices to this report: 
 
Appendix 1 –TfL’s response to the Committee’s report on the state of the Underground. 
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